Information evening for Parents, Guidance Counsellors and Post Primary Principals and Teachers seeking to learn more about studying and working in ICT and FinTech locally
The Sligo and Leitrim Tech Cluster Working Group is inviting Parents, Guidance Counsellors, post-primary teachers and principals to an information evening to find out more about employment, education and training opportunities in the ICT and Financial Technology (FinTech) sectors in the North West. 
The Cluster Group was established in 2018 following the publication of a skills report by the Regional Skills Forum which identified ICT and FinTech as two emerging sectors offering significant employment opportunities locally in the coming years. The group is comprised of many of the leading ICT/FinTech employers from the region along with IT Sligo, Mayo, Sligo & Leitrim ETB and the Regional Skills Forum. 
The Group is hosting an information event in IT Sligo (Room C1004) on Thursday November 22nd from 6pm. Many of the leading ICT/FinTech companies will highlight the diverse range of careers available locally in areas such as software development & testing, big data, cloud computing, automation, finance, sales and marketing. Mayo, Sligo and Leitrim ETB and IT Sligo will promote their wide range of programmes supporting careers in ICT/FinTech. This event will provide an excellent opportunity to learn more about working and studying in ICT/FinTech locally as well as providing opportunities for collaborating with the employers in attendance. 
According to David Kenny, Director of Software Development in Overstock, “"The ICT scene in the North West has exploded onto the map recently with some new and existing high tech companies offering exiting and varied roles in Software Development, Analytics and Machine Learning and that trend looks very much to be continuing. Technology is disrupting every industry and you no longer need to be in a major city to work on cutting edge projects in these areas. We want to showcase some of these exciting roles and education opportunities available locally and hopefully encourage our children to consider a highly fulfilling career in ICT. This will help to help meet the demand locally for those roles and also give them a good grounding in technology that can be applied in the future across a whole range of industries, futureproofing their career"
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are interested in finding out more, come along to IT Sligo on Thursday November 22nd from 6pm. To register for the event, please email Oran Doherty – orandoherty@regionalskills.ie

Admission is free and complimentary refreshments will be served from 5.30pm.


